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Hi John,

We had sent you our rough briefing/discovery report earlier. However, our analysis paper (by Carlotto-Ridge-
Sirisena) of the potential anomalies in Paracelsus C was published in November after months of delays. I have 

attached a copy for you. We  already provided a copy, along with flyover graphics, to Dr. Davies a few weeks 
ago.

Our team wishes to extend to you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Fran Ridge

The Lunascan Project
(812) 838-3120

skyking42@gmx.com
franridge42@gmail.com


